
With the nasty weather forecast, the emergency warming center at Fresh 
Start will be open for the next several nights.
http://www.weather.com/weather/tenday/83814?from=36hr_topnav_undeclared

Coeur d'Alene Emergency Overnight Warming Center @ Fresh Start
418 Coeur d'Alene Avenue (just North of The Iron Horse parking lot,
1/2 block East of The old Federal Building) downtown Coeur d'Alene 
telephone 208 667 9798

The warming center will open tonight Thursday March 5 at 9 pm and 
remain open until 12 Noon Friday March 6.  We will remain open from 9 
pm until 12 Noon for several nights until this bitter cold ends.

Available services include snacks, soup, coffee, telephone, Internet, 
rest rooms, shower & laundry.

Blankets & foam mats are available.

The Coeur d'Alene Emergency Warming Center is a joint venture between 
St. Vincent de Paul and Fresh Start, with additional support from St.
Luke's Episcopal Church, First Presbyterian Church, St. Piux X Parish, 
Community Presbyterian Church, Friends Church, Lake City Community 
Church and many others.

For additional information, please contact Howard Martinson, Executive 
Director of Fresh Start at 208 661 1524 or at 
howard.martinson@gmail.com
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